
Jefferson County Department of Health

FREE FLU SHOTS
WHILE SUPPLIES LAST

Be aware, inclement weather conditions including heavy rain may 
cause temporary closures of the drive-thru clinic.  We will post 
closures on social media and our website.  All drivers and passengers 
must remain in their vehicle.  No walk-ups allowed.  JCDH staff will be 
on-site to direct traffic flow and provide instructions.         

What You Need to Know
Free Flu shots will be available for Jefferson County residents  

while supplies last 
Vaccinating Adults and Children 6 months of age and older  

Monday – Friday • 1:00 pm – 6:00 pm
No appointment necessary

Complete your paperwork prior to arrival at 
www.jcdh.org/flu or use the QR Code below.

Bring a second adult when possible to operate the vehicle while you 
comfort your child in the backseat during the vaccination.     
Please wear a mask to protect our healthcare workers.

For more information call (205) 588-5234

LOCATION
Jefferson County Department 
of Health Annex Building
401 14th Street South
Birmingham, Al 35233

Access to the testing site will 
be near McDonalds on 15th 
Street South between 4th and 
5th Ave. South.

Scan to Register


